
 

 
 

THE FIRST RESPONDERS WOULD LIKE TO EXTEND A HUGE THANK YOU TO NICK AND 

PENNY JEDLIKA AND PAM AND JACK SAGE FOR DONATING TWO AED’S 

 

WE WOULD ALSO LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE ELSE WHO HAS DONATED MONEY SO 

FAR. THESE DONATIONS HAVE ALLOWED US TO BUY MOST OF THE EQUIPMENT THAT 

WE NEED. OF COURSE, WE COULD ALWAYS USE A LITTLE MORE. IF YOU WOULD LIKE 

TO DONATE, PLEASE CONTACT GREG TURNIK  402-659-1892 

 

WITHOUT THE SUPPORT OF THE COMMUNITY, VOLUNTEER ORGANIZTIONS WOULD 

NOT SURVIVE. WE HAVE A GREAT COMMUNITY HERE AT WOODLAND CAMPGROUND!  

 

BE SAFE AND ENJOY THE SUMMER!!! 

 


